
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summary of Ota City’s Budget (bill) for fiscal year 2025 

February 10, 2025  

Ota City  



Ota City’s Budget (bill) compilation for FY 2025 
 

The budget proposal for FY2025 has been finalized. It is positioned as “A 

budget that will make a strong step towards a new era, where safety, 

fulfillment, and growth can be experienced.” 

FY2025 marks the first year of the new basic plan and action plan, serving 

as a “new starting line.” 

In light of the post-pandemic transition, we aim to strengthen the 

foundation of safety and security in the local community, and enhance 

policies that improve the quality of life and value of the city, such as 

implementing SDGs initiatives and digital shifts. 

We have raised four key points in this budget proposal: 

We have significantly increased the budget for “Measures to Ensure Safe 

Childbirth, Nurturing Parenting, and Enriched Learning for Human 

Development”. We will work to enrich the learning of each individual and 

provide seamless support to families raising children, so that the entire local 

community can support child rearing and bring about a bright future in 

which children grow up happy and healthy. 

“Measures to Foster Regional Development for an Inclusive and Fulfilling 

Society ": will promote policies that enable everyone to smile, live vibrantly, 

and experience a rich life both physically and mentally, while recognizing 

each other’s individuality, such as accelerating investment in sports and 

cultural activities and in people, the source of value creation. 

“Measures to Build a Sustainable Foundation through a Thriving 

Environment and Vibrant Industries ": We will steadily progress towards  

carbon-neutral and decarbonized society. These actions will raise 

environmental awareness among citizens and businesses, contributing to a 

sustainable economy, environment, and society. 

“Measures for Creating a Safe, Secure, and Attractive City with High 

Convenience: In response to the increasing frequency of natural disasters, 

we will strengthen disaster preparedness to protect the lives and livelihoods 

of citizens. 

Additionally, we will develop efficient transportation networks and 

enhance living environments to create a sophisticated city that continues to 

attract people for the next 100 years. 

With this in mind, we compiled the largest ever general account budget 

bill of over 352.7 billion yen, 115 billion yen or 3.4% more than the previous 

fiscal year. 



Based on this proposed budget, I am determined to steadily advance the 

“Ota City- A city of safety and smile which leads us to a bright future” and 

meet the expectations of the 740,000 residents of Ota City. 

 

  February, 2025 

Suzuki Akimasa, Mayor of Ota City 

 

 


